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There are very real concerns about FORCING another person to be tested against 

their will, esp. since there could potentially be no evidence that a disease has 

adversely affected the petitioner. At minimum, the petitioner should first be required 

to be tested to provide some evidence for the right to infringe upon another 

American's freedoms and rights. Additionally, adding youth authorities to this kind of 

medical mandate is a recipe for abuse because kids are frequently sick with colds 

and other minor viruses. Also, testing has not proven itself to be reliably accurate. 

Submitted respectfully, the Oregon Health Authority should intervene on behalf of 

Oregon's youth to put a stop to this proposed Draconian legislation. 


